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This session will commence by looking at how we use our contact with students at the Faculty Office during selection, enrolment, attendance at course advice appointments and unsatisfactory progress meetings to identify diversity within the student body. We determine the special needs of individuals and groups of students, and work with the students to address these needs. Since many of the different issues facing these students are academic, we will also look at how, in a large first year class, strategies around the delivery of subject content and the provision of academic support have been put in place to cater for this diversity.

The discussion will then pursue the following questions.

· What are we talking about when we say diversity?

· What is the composition of the student body at your institution?

· Are there any special mechanisms in place, for example special entry schemes, to increase the diversity in your institution?

· At enrolment, what do faculties want to know about their students? Do you have questionnaires or interviews?

· How do faculties, departments and subject teachers recognise or identify the diversity of students in their institution? 

· What infrastructure within a faculty, department or subject is provided to meet the needs of these students?
· Are there any ways that students from a particular background or need are catered for in your faculty, department or subject?
· To what extent are students involved in the faculty with respect to sharing ideas and decision making? For example are students on faculty committees? Are there staff-student liaison committees? Faculty specific organisations?
· How do you evaluate if the support you have provided is helping?
· What duty of care responsibilities do course advisors, faculty staff and academic staff take? Are the limits formalised? 
